Feb. 19th General Meeting Minutes

The general meeting was held at Pillow Elementary on February 19. Roger Wines presided over the meeting,
Alyssa Hedge stated thatthe newsletter will be mailed the end of February, using a bulk mailing service. Due
to costs, it will be delivered in the future. Volunteers are urged o get in touch with Alyssa.

Monica Little, from the Parent Group announced that there will be babysitting at the future general meetings.
The meetings will be held on Thursdays so that we may use the Pillow Elementary Library for babysitting.

Roger stated that he had met with Ms. Linda Webb, principal of Pillow. They discussed a variety of ways in
which the Association may assist the school. More information will be forthcoming in the future. Roger and
Monica stated that tickets to Something’s Afoot are on sale now. Tickets have been soid out in the past, so
people are encouraged to get their’s soon.

Catherine Cotman, of the Social Committee stated thata group of people met to begin planning events. A date
for the Spring Fling has been selected: May S (Raindate: May 11). She outlined some of the upcoming
activities and encouraged people to contact her to volunteer with this annual event.

Stephani Kyler and Roger have set April as the preliminary menth for the membership drive. They will be
meeting to determine the specifics. Their plan is to increase membership by 10%.

.. Roger shared more information on the application by Lowes to the city for approvat to move into the neighbor-
hood. The amount of increased eraffic and large trucks is of concern to many in the neighborhood. Roger has
spoken to a City official about this issue. Roger. Jo McFerrin and 2 others are needed to write a letter explain-
ing our concerns. Please contact Roger if you can participate in developing the letter.

The meeting was adjourned. An informative program about the Star of Texas Rodeo was presented by Callie
Calahan.



